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The Rotary Foundation Minutes are provided by District Foundation Chair Roger Utnehmer (Oot-name-er). Hopefully your club will read these at weekly meetings and post in your club’s social media.
==============================================================================

“This is a Rotary Foundation Minute from Belfast, Northern Ireland.

The idea for this week is to combine travel with Rotary friends while raising money for the Rotary Foundation.

A group of twenty Wausau Early Birds Rotary Club members and friends are traveling through Scotland and Ireland on a fourteen-day FUNdraising experience.

Because of the generosity of our club members, Jean Burgener and Jeff Mills, our Rotary Club will raise close to $10,000 while having an outstanding time and meeting wonderful people.

We’ve completed one full week of travel throughout Scotland and today start our last week experiencing Ireland.

If your club would like to consider combining FUN and FUNDRAISING as a way to support The Rotary Foundation, please let me know.  Thanks to Rotarians Jean Burgener and Jeff Mills, our district now has a model to give every club, small or large, an opportunity to bond together while supporting The Rotary Foundation.

This has been a Rotary Foundation Minute.”

Roger Utnehmer
Rotary District 6220
Foundation Chair.
District Governor Nominee

(C) 920 495 9677
utnehmer@gmail.com

